
          

 

 St Theresa’s Sports Council Meeting 

Date:  
Wednesday 17th December 2014 
Led by 

Mr Sweetingham 

Attendance 
Y1 Amber 
Y2R Cara 
Y2B Aidan 
Y3 Hanz 
Y4 Genevive 
Y5 Juliana 
Y6 Una, Gorgor, Aidan, Joad, 

Justin 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

AGENDA 

• Actions from last meeting 
• Aims and introductions 
• Basketball Virtual Challenge 
• Sports newsletter 
• Website 
• Baskets 
• Badges 
• AOB 

Actions 
In future KS1 to also take part in virtual challenges – led by 2x senior and 1 x Sports Council member 
All children strongly encouraged to take part in virtual challenges 
Mr Rock to photo Sports Council again as Justin is missing 
Sports Council to discuss aims with class and to promote safe and correct use of equipment, especially use of 
skipping ropes 
Sports Council to discuss with class fair use of equipment and to come to an agreed arrangement of how it is used 
Assigned members to complete paragraph for sports letter and to give to Mr Sweetingham before end of term 
 
 

Minutes 

• Introduction of new Sports Council, Senior Sports Council and Sports Ambassadors 
• Discussed actions from last meeting - All actions from last meeting were completed 
• Discussed aims of sports council – to promote sports, PE and competition, to increase participation and 

inclusion throughout the school and to make people more active and healthy 
• Basketball virtual challenge completed but due to time every child did not take part – action point for 

future 
• Discussed introducing a termly sports letter written by sports council. All agreed it would be a great idea. 

Format discussed and children assigned writing roles to be completed by end of term. Mr Sweetingham to 
collate due to short time frame 

• Website is up to date and very informative. Children to share with class 
• Baskets are in need of some TLC. Sports council discussed state of basket. Agreed to replenish at next 

meeting in January. Sports council to promote good use of basket equipment. 
• Sports Council badges have arrived but will be distributed in assembly in January so they do not get lost 

over Christmas 
• AOB – Suggestion that teachers take part in virtual challenges – to be followed up and discussed further at 

next meeting 
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